
Thank you for your support with our new morning drop-off routine which is
working well. Our families who have been using the field gate in the mornings

have requested for a similar system at pick-up time. We have been able to make
arrangements for a staff member to dismiss children from the field gate at the
end of each day. We will need to know who will use this gate for pick-ups on a

daily basis so that class teachers know which children to send to the gate. Please
let the school office know if you would like to use the field gate for daily pick-ups

at 3:20pm from next week onwards.  

The children have had a settled week, and they are all enjoying their class topics.
This week in singing assembly, the children have started learning Harvest Songs

in preparation for our Harvest Service which will take place at St Werburgh’s
Church, Warbstow on Monday 20th October at 2pm. Everyone is welcome to join

us for this service, and we look forward to being together as a community to
celebrate Harvest.

Wishing everyone a restful weekend. 
Mrs Mould.  
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Tempest Photographs
Tempest will be visiting Warbtow to

take photos on Wednesday 1
October. If you’d like pictures of

family groups, these will be taken at
the Community Hall from 8.30am.

Unfortunately we are unable to take
family shots during the class photo

sessions. 

st
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IMPORTANT DATES
1st October - Tempest School Photos
2  October - Census Daynd

2  October - Budehaven Open Eveningnd

9   October - Year 1 Hearing Screeningth

10   October - Non Uniform for Tombola Prizeth

13   and 15  October - Parents Consultation Meetingsth th

17  October - PTA Harvfest, Community Hallth

20   October - Harvest Festival 2pm at St Werburgh’s Church, Warbstowth

24  October - Inset dayth

27  - 1  October - Half termth st

18   December - Christingle Service, 2pm at St Werburgh’s Church, Warbstowth

22  December - 2  January - Christmas breaknd nd

5  January - Inset dayth

13  February - Inset dayth

16  - 20  February - Half termth th

3  April - 17  April - Easter holidayrd th

20   April - Inset dayth

25  - 29  May - Half termth th

5  June - Community Cohesion Day - school closed to pupilsth

23  July - Last day of termrd

Changes to Wild Tribe next week

Attenborough Class
Next week Attenborough class will have
their Wild Tribe session on Thursday 2

October instead of Tuesday 30  September.
Please wear uniform on Tuesday and Wild

Tribe clothing on Thursday next week. 

nd

th

Earhart Class
Due to class photos on Wednesday 1

October please come to school in smart
uniform, not Wild Tribe clothing. Wild Tribe

will be held from the classroom/playground
to save the need of bringing a change of

clothes and footwear. 

st

Census Day Lunch

It’s Census Day on Thursday 2
October and Aspens have a special
menu. Please order via ParentPay

nd




